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Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

2537 Regent St., Apt. 202 
Berkeley, California 9470) 

Dear Mr. Hoch: 

This is in reply to your letter of June 24 concerning records of the 
Warren Commission. 

An examination of pertinent records of the Commission has failed to 
reveal any indication that the original Lamont pamphlet given to 
Special Agent John L. Quigley by Lee Harvey Oswald, a copy, or a re- 
port concerning the pamphlet was transmitted to the Commission by 
the Federal Bureau of Investigation. None of the original pamphlets 
which we received from the F.B.I. bears any identification which 
would indicate that it is the pamphlet given to Agent Zuigley by 
Oswald. 

Three pages in Commission Document 735 and five in CD897 relate to 

Corliss Lamont ox the "Crime Against Cuba" pamphlet. Copies of these 
will be sent to you. No records were filed under the name of Jesse 
Core in the name files of the Commission. 

Sincerely, 
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Acting Director os 

Diplomatic, Legal, and 

Fiscal Records Division 
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